Safeguarding and Welfare Requirement: Health
The provider must promote the good health of the children


6.8 Promoting health and hygiene

SUN PROTECTION 
Policy statement
At NBU5s Preschool we are aware of the importance of sun protection and want all staff and children to enjoy the sun safely.  We aim to work closely with staff and parents to achieve this.

Procedures

· The need for sun protection and sunburn prevention is discussed interactively with the children.

· Parents and carers are informed of the importance of sun protection through newsletters.

· Sun protection is considered when planning all outside activities from April to September.

· The NBU5s garden has areas of shade for the children to play under.

· There is a play house in the garden where children can play out of the sun.

· Shaded areas are made full use of when activities are planned outside.

· Whenever possible, during very sunny weather, play is timed to take place before 11am.

· Parents are asked to provide children with suitable hats, which they are actively encouraged to wear when outside.

· A stock of spare hats is available for children who forget their own.

· All staff model sun protection routines.

· Parents are asked to apply sunscreen of factor 25+ to their children prior to the start of Preschool.
· Parents of children who stay all day are asked to provide a labelled sunscreen of factor 25+ for their children which is applied at lunchtime.

· Parental permission for staff to apply sunscreen is sought.
Further guidance
/www.cancerhelp.org.uk/about-cancer/cancer-questions/protecting-children-in-the-sun#sun
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